F.No.A-33-1/2019-TS-I {(July)
Government of India
Ministry of Human Resource Development
Department of Higher Education
Technical Education Bureau

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi,
Dated the 02nd July, 2019
To,

Ms. Anjali,

House No. 177, Sector-1,

Trikuta Nagar, Jammu, Pin-180012,
Jammu & Kashmir,

Mobile No. 9086144877

Subject: Application under Right to Information Act, 2005-reg.
Sir,

I refer to your RTI application Registration No. DOHED/R/2019/51449/1 dated
16.06.2019 received in this Division on 20.06.2019.

2. [ am the CPIO in respect of 23 1ITs dealt with in Technical Section-1. IITs have
been allowed to rccruit faculty and non-faculty staff in the student faculty and
student-non-faculty ration of 1:10 and 1.1:10 respectively. Therefore, the number of
faculty and non-faculty staff in IITs is not fixed but linked to the number of students
enrolled in each IIT.

3. Appeal if, any may be preferred within 30 days of receipt of this reply to Shri
Prashant Agarwal, Director (IITs), Department of Higher Education, Shastri Bhawan,

New Delhi-110001, who is the First Appellate Authority.
Your@hfull s
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{(Kundan Nath)
Under Secretary & CPIO



